
Friday 15th May 2020 
Nature photography by Lawrence (top) and 

Liam (bottom), Kingfishers Class 



Hello, and welcome to the second edition 
of our ‘Celebration E-Assembly,’ with me, 

Mr Hawley’s head! 
We hope that you enjoyed the video that 
we sent out this week. A big thank you to 

Mrs Pargeter for putting it together. 
It has been another great week with lots 
of work to celebrate, so let’s get started! 



Once again, the 
Ducklings’ Tapestry 
page has been 
filled with lots of 
brilliant home 
learning. Well done 
to all of you for 
your incredible 
effort and 
imagination! 



A special mention this 
week for Daniel, a.k.a 
Alan Titchmarsh! 
Daniel loves having 
fun in the garden and 
looking after nature. 
He also loves 
watering the plants 
and feeding the birds! 



Romily and Emma have been writing Time Travel 
Stories, and they are a fantastic read! Mrs Weetch 
and Mrs Murrell also wanted to mention Rory, for 
his improvements in his handwriting! 

Well done to the 
Minnows for all of 

your incredible time 
travel writing. I wish I 
could travel into the 
future, when we are 

all together again! Or 
maybe I would travel 

back in time to 
yesterday evening - I 

had a tasty 
cheesecake that I 
would like to eat 

again! When would 
you time travel to? 



Mrs Weetch and Mrs 
Murrell have been 
blown away by 
Andrew’s effort in 
his home learning. 
Well done Andrew, 
and sorry to hear 
about your dad’s 
hair! 



Frogs children have been learning about Italy as a part of their Geography learning. This links into their 
History study of Romans this term. Cameron has created an Italy travel brochure, whilst Owen has used his 

PowerPoint Skills to make a fantastic PowerPoint, complete with animations! 

Mamma Mia! 
Well done to 
Cameron and 
Owen for this 

well-presented 
and interesting 

work about Italy! 



Frogs children have also been learning about healthy living, as a part of their learning in science, PSHE and 
DT (Food and Nutrition). Lily has been using a food scanner to work out the sugar in products, Stan has made 

a Healthy Living PowerPoint, and Amelia has made this first-rate ‘Healthy Living’ poster! 

1021, 1022, 1023…Oh, excuse me guys! I’m just 
keeping fit. A big thanks to Lily, Amelia and Stan, for 

reminding us all about how to stay healthy! 



Our Kingfishers 
class, as 
always, have 
been setting a 
shining 
example to the 
rest of the 
school. Well 
done to Liam, 
Oliver and 
Thomas for all 
of your hard 
work! 



Wow! Look at 
this 
tremendous 
effort from 
Edward S in 
the Kingfishers 
class. This 
wouldn’t look 
out of place 
alongside GCSE 
Geography 
work! Great 
effort, Edward! 







Have a great 
weekend everyone. 
See you again next 
week! 




